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Dear Parents: 
 
The 8th grade class trip to Six Flags Great Adventure is Thursday, June 5, 2025.  All students will 
report to Carusi at regular time on June 5th. Buses will depart Carusi at 9:00AM. Students will 
board buses for the return trip at  5:15PM and arrive back to Carusi at approximately 6:30PM. 
 
The cost of the trip is $85.00. The price includes a meal voucher, transportation, tshirt, and unlimited 
park rides.  The cost of the trip for students with a Great Adventure Season Pass is $45.00.  Students 
in need of a supervisor during the day will find two staff members always stationed by the fountain at 
the park entrance.    
 
Casual attire is appropriate; Bare feet and flip flops are not permitted. Please remember to dress 
according to the weather forecast. There are lockers at the park if a student plans to go on a water 
ride.  The park is cashless - they accept payment from cards and tap pay. There are kiosks where 
you can convert cash to a prepaid debit card if needed. ALL SCHOOL RULES WILL BE IN EFFECT 
FOR THE DURATION OF THE TRIP.  Personal cell phones and other electronic devices are 
permitted, but not encouraged as we cannot provide a secure environment for them at the park. 
 
Buses will leave Great Adventure at 5:30PM. Every student is expected to ride home on the bus.  
Students should not plan to use the school phone for a ride.  Parents must arrange for their children’s 
transportation home from Carusi in the evening at approximately 6:30PM.  Attached to this letter is a 
permission form and a field trip medical form to be completed and signed by the student and 
parent/guardian.   
 
Please have your student return their permission slip and the field trip medical form, along with 
payment to their Advisory teacher.  Options for payment are 1. Payschool (preferred)  2. Check 
(payable to Carusi Middle School)  or 3. Cash. 
 
A signed permission form and the field trip medical form must be submitted to attend the trip.  
Collection of the permission form/medical form and payment will begin Monday, April 7, 2025 and will 
conclude on Friday, May 2, 2025.  There are no refunds.  
 
PLEASE PICK UP YOUR CHILD PROMPTLY AT 6:30PM ON THURSDAY, JUNE 5, 2025. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Christina Collazo-Franco​  
Principal 

  

     
 Follow Us On Twitter​

@CarusiMS 

 


